
Recruiting Advisors 

on High School Student’s Presentation on Scientific Research in English 

 

Jishukan High School is going to take part in a science conference held in London next 

March.  24 Japanese students from Aichi Prefecture, including 11 Jishukan High School 

students, are going to give English presentations about their scientific research results in the 

conference.  The participants are now brushing up their presentations in English. 

We are looking for three English speakers who can give advice to the students (one teacher 

will give advice for oral presentations using PowerPoint, and the others for poster ones) so that 

they can make their presentations better. 

 

■ Time & Place: 

January 28th (Sat), 2017 9:15 - 11:45 at Jishukan High School 

 

■ Requirements: 

 Must be engaged in scientific research, such as biology, chemistry, physics, geology, 

mathematics, or environment. 

 Must have discussions in English.  You don’t have to be a native speaker of English. 

 Must be eager to give the students advice on their presentations and posters. 

 

■ A monetary reward:  *Bank account is necessary. 

¥3,906 (daily payment)  +  ¥1,160 (transportation expenses) = ¥5,066 

 

■ How to apply: 

Please apply to the International Affairs Division by January 25th  

 

■ Timetable: 

Please come to the Meeting Room in Jishukan High School by 9:15. 

9:15 - 9:30  Meeting 

9:35 - 11:45   Presentation-giving Practice 

 

■ Note: 

We need 12 tutors for the group work practice in the afternoon on the same day (the daily 

payment is ¥3,255, so the total amount will be ¥8,321).  If you are willing to, you can apply for 

both jobs.  Thank you very much for your participation! 


